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This event was a huge success with about 80 persons attending. The organisation was impeccable, the 
soup, sandwiches & deserts scrumptious . We have to thank so many– for the food, the donation of prizes, 

the trade table, the bar, the sing along and all the people who rolled up. 

Mike Quinn won the latest ham draw-YEH! 
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Winter members  

Weekly Draw 
 

Sponsored by Paul Hart 

and…………… 

Draw No 8 of  15/6/23— No 183 

belonging to James McKnight, 

who was not present. Draw No 9 

for 22 June is 

worth $180  
be there!! 

WHAT’S HAPPENING?  

 
 

1. The Ausmas Dinner will be held on 22 July– 6.30 for 7.00 pm. We require 

a minimum of 60 people, so please fill in the list in due course. It ’s well 

into winter and we are wondering what to do on 22 July. Easy fix – wear 

some Christmas gear and join in the Ausmas fun. But, you have to put 

your name on the list so the catering can be arranged. Maree Careless is 

taking numbers now for this dinner.  

2. Full details of the AGM and voting will be in next week ’s Drawshot.  

National Indoor Bowls held at TSB Stadium in 

New Zealand during June 2023. 

Be nice to yu turkeys 

dis Ausmas 

Cos’ turkeys just wan-

na hav fun 

Turkeys are cool, tur-

keys are wicked 

An every turkey has a 

Mum. 

Be nice to yu turkeys 

dis Ausmas 

Don’t eat it, keep it 

alive, 

It could be yu mate, an 

not on yu plate 

Say, Yo! Turkey I’m 

on your side.   

I got lots of friends 

who are turkeys 

An all of dem fear 

Ausmas time, 

Dey wanna enjoy it, 

dey say humans de-

stroyed it 

An humans are out of 

dere mind. 

“Forget it just  

gobble and enjoy 

a turkey on 22 

July!” 

BIG THANKS  
 

To David Shaddock, Kevin 

Mann & Steve  

Davie for  help-

ing with general  

maintenance 

around the club.  

WELCOME 
 

To Pierre 

Sullivan 

A new 

Member 

of our 

club. 

RIP 

Fritz Umgehar recently passes away. Fritz 

was a member of our club for some years. 

Quite a few would remember Fritz and we 

are sorry to hear he is not with us now.  

We extend our condolence to Fritz’s family. 

STOP PRESS 

Graeme Ashford has retired from the Hobart City Council 

and now will follow a life of relaxation. He was a Survey 

Technician with Hobart City 

Council.  

His first challenge is to row 

from Tasmania to News Zealand.  

Only joking Graeme!  

Sick List  

Di Peck has had her knee reconstruction & is 

home recuperating.  


